
Dear Representatives, 

I want to voice my support for and urge you to pass HB 25 mandating coverage for prescription contraceptives. This 
coverage is so essential to guaranteeing access to whatever contraceptives are most appropriate for the individual and 
supports women and couples in making sound decisions about family planning around other life events. 

Thank you, 

Sally Schlichting



It’s unbelievable to me that in the year 2017, we are still fighting this battle. I am writing to support HB75. Women 
should have access to insurance coverage for any prescription contraceptive they want to use, including long-acting 
reversible contraception (LARCs - IUDs and implants), AND coverage for a one-year supply of self-administered 
contraceptives when prescribed by a health care provider. Unless the Alaska Legislature is going to mandate that all 
men in Alaska wear condoms when they have sex with any woman, they need to ensure that all women in Alaska have 
a way to prevent pregnancies. 
Barbara Belknap



May 12, 2017

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 505
120 Fourth Street
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

Please support HB 25, commonsense legislation for women to receive 12 months of birth control at a time.

Everyone deserves affordable and accessible birth control that works for them, regardless of income or insurance. 
Consistent access to birth control gives women the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them 
more career and education opportunities and healthier pregnancies.

Today, most women have to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many and leads to 
inconsistent use.

Women should have access to a year supply of birth control at a time, if they want it, and should not be bound by 
their insurance carrier

Thank you for considering HB 25. As your constituent, I hope you will support this important legislation and pass it 
out of committee.

Sincerely,

Miss Liana Smith
Anchorage, AK



May 12, 2017

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 505
120 Fourth Street
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

Please support HB 25, commonsense legislation for women to receive 12 months of birth control at a time.

Everyone deserves affordable and accessible birth control that works for them, regardless of income or insurance. 
Consistent access to birth control gives women the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more 
career and education opportunities and healthier pregnancies.

Today, most women have to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many and leads to 
inconsistent use.

Women should have access to a year supply of birth control at a time, if they want it, and should not be bound by their 
insurance carrier

Thank you for considering HB 25. As your constituent, I hope you will support this important legislation and pass it 
out of committee.

Sincerely,

Mr. william dotson
Anchorage, AK



May 12, 2017

State Representative Paul Seaton
State Capitol, Room 505
120 Fourth Street
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Representative Seaton,

Please support HB 25, commonsense legislation for women to receive 12 months of birth control at a time.

Everyone deserves affordable and accessible birth control that works for them, regardless of income or insurance. 
Consistent access to birth control gives women the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more 
career and education opportunities and healthier pregnancies.

Today, most women have to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many and leads to 
inconsistent use.

Women should have access to a year supply of birth control at a time, if they want it, and should not be bound by their 
insurance carrier

Thank you for considering HB 25. As your constituent, I hope you will support this important legislation and pass it 
out of committee.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael LeMay
Homer, AK
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